
2nd Quarterly LATA Conference 
   June 9-11, 2010 

     Holiday Inn - Morgan City, Louisiana 
 
 
 
April 16, 2010 
 
Dear Fellow LATA Members & Guests: 
 
Laissez les bons temps rouler – Let the good times roll! The St. Mary Parish Sales & Use Tax 
Department is hosting the 2nd Quarterly LATA Conference.  It is scheduled for Wednesday, June 
9, 2010 through Friday, June 11, 2010.  We are hosting it at the Holiday Inn located at 520 
Roderick Street, Morgan City, LA.   
 
Conference registration will begin on Wednesday morning for those coming in to participate in 
the golf tournament.  A four man scramble will be played at The Atchafalaya at Idlewild Golf 
Course.  It was rated Louisiana’s #1 Best Golf Course for 2008 & 2009 by Golfweek Magazine.  
The course is located at 400 Cotten Road, Patterson, LA and play will begin with a 7:30 am tee 
time.  Registration is $70 with lunch provided.  Proper attire is required. 
 
After our Wednesday afternoon committee meetings, we will take flight through the past with 
our social at the Louisiana State Aviation and Cypress Sawmill Industry Museum located at 118 
Cotten Road, Patterson, LA.   
 
On Thursday, our day will begin with an informative auditor’s workshop.  It will be followed by 
the first general session which will include our committee reports and special presentations.  A 
hard day’s work deserves a little fun.  Let’s find out who still has their groove.   Dinner and 
entertainment will be at the Petroleum Club of Morgan City.  It is within walking distance from 
the hotel.  The conference will conclude after lunch is served on Friday. 
 
A wealth of knowledge, vast variety of food, and exceptional conversation will cost only $175 
for members and $200 for non-members.  Hotel reservations may be obtained through their 
website at www.holidayinn.com/hotels/us/en/morgan-city/ptnla/hoteldetail or by 
calling 1 888 HOLIDAY (1 888 465 4329) or (985)385-2201.  Please be sure to mention you are 
with LATA to receive the discounted rate.  The room rate will be $79.99 per night. Reservations 
must be made by May 25, 2010 to assure these rates. 
 
Registration forms and updated information will be available on the LATA website at 
www.loata.com.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (985) 384-8510. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Barry J. Dufrene 

http://www.holidayinn.com/hotels/us/en/morgan-city/ptnla/hoteldetail
http://www.loata.com/

